
PO Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5    Canada 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of North West Community Council 
CC: Mr. Nathan Hall, Planning Intern 

FROM: Ms. Ann Merritt, Chair, North West Planning Advisory Committee 
DATE: April 8, 2016 

SUBJECT: Case 20290: Application by WM Fares to amend existing DA to allow liquor sales within 
Sobeys Food Store at the Sackville Town Centre Shopping 
Mall, 80 First Lake Drive, Lower Sackville 

The North West Planning Advisory Committee received a staff memorandum dated March 15, 2016 and 
heard a staff presentation on Case 20290 at their meeting on April 6, 2016 The following recommendation 
was passed: 

THAT the North West Planning Advisory Committee has reviewed the application for Case 20290 by WM 
Fares and recommends approval of the application as outlined in the memorandum and attachments 
package dated March 15, 2016. 

This recommendation has been provided to HRM planning staff for review and consideration, and will be 
addressed in their staff report to the North West Community Council. 
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